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Dear Applicant,

Thank you for taking the time to express an interest in the post of Executive Headteacher at
Hillyfield Primary Academy. Within this pack you will find a job description, person specification,
and application form. | would also encourage you to visit our school website to gain further insight
into life at Hillyfield.

Our school is situated in Walthamstow, North-East London. Hillyfield is split across two sites, which
are just over 1 mile apart: Hillyfield on the Hill and Hillyfield at the Park. We currently have over
1200 children on roll and as the Park site continues to increase to its full capacity of 4 forms of
entry, Hillyfield will continue to grow over the next four years. We are continually oversubscribed
for our 7-form entry Reception intake. The Learning Centre at the Park site provides outstanding
teaching and learning for children with ASD and we have a nursery on each site.

At Hillyfield, we are proud of the education we provide to the children in our school community and
are desire to achieve our vision of Brilliance in every child. Excellence every day. In addition to our
team of excellent teachers, large leadership team and learning support assistants, we employ
“specialist teachers for ICT, Music, P.E. Dance and Art. The children at Hillyfield have access to over
40 after school clubs run free of charge on a weekly basis.

We are looking to appoint a forward looking Executive Headteacher who will be an inspirational
leader to everyone associated with our school and the wider community. The successful applicant
will already by a Headteacher or Executive Headteacher and will be able to demonstrate a proven
track record of successful primary school teaching and leadership. Our new Executive Headteacher
will be highly motivated and will have high expectations for the achievement of every child and
have them at the heart of all the decisions that are made.

If you are interested in becoming part of our school and would like to find out more, please visit us;
we will very pleased to provide you with a tour of the school and answer any questions you have
about Hillyfield.

I look forward to receiving your application form.

Kind Regards
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Roger Pryce
Chair of Governors




